
 
STATE OF WASHINGTON 

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY 
1250 West Alder Street  Union Gap, Washington 98903-0009  (509) 575-2490 

July 1, 2021 

Adam McKnight 
Microsoft 
1 Microsoft Way 
Redmond, WA  98052 

Re: New State Waste Discharge Application Permit No. ST0501334 
EAT02, EAT03, EAT04 Data Center 

Dear Adam McKnight: 

Thank you for submitting an application for a new State Waste Discharge Permit. The 
Department of Ecology (Ecology) acknowledges receiving the application on February 25, 2021. 
Dave Matthews has been assigned to review and approve your application. 

Before Ecology can begin the final review and approval of the application, we need to collect 
a permit application fee. Enclosed is an application fee invoice. If you have questions about 
these fees, please visit our permit fee website at: Water Quality Permit Fees at 
https://ecology.wa.gov/Water-Shorelines/Water-quality/Water-quality- permits/Fees. If you 
have fee related questions, please contact our Fee Unit at wqfee_unit@ecy.wa.gov or by 
phone at 800-633-6193. 

Once Ecology receives the application fee and Section J (page 19) of the application, signed by 
Douglas County Sewer District, we will complete the application review. If you would like to 
pay by EcoPay, please contact our Fee Unit. It will take up to five days for them to set this up. 

If you have any questions about our review of the application or the permitting process, please 
contact me at cynthia.huwe@ecy.wa.gov  or by phone at 509-457-7105. 

Sincerely, 

 
Cindy Huwe 
Permit Coordinator 
Water Quality Program  
Central Regional Office 

Enclosure: Application Fee Invoice 

SENT ELECTRONICALLY DUE TO COVID-19 
cc: Dan Joseph, Landau Inc. 
 Chad Mendell, ESD Global 
 Ecology Fee Unit 
 Dave Matthews, Ecology-Union Gap 

https://ecology.wa.gov/Water-Shorelines/Water-quality/Water-quality-permits/Fees
https://ecology.wa.gov/Water-Shorelines/Water-quality/Water-quality-permits/Fees
https://ecology.wa.gov/Water-Shorelines/Water-quality/Water-quality-permits/Fees
mailto:cynthia.huwe@ecy.wa.gov

